
What  did  you  think  of
SnowGlobe?
South Lake Tahoe officials want to know what people thought of
the SnowGlobe Music Festival.

The survey is online at the city’s website.

The Dec. 29-31
SnowGlobe
music  event
was  definitely
controversial.
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Other opportunities to voice your opinion are in person at the
South Lake Tahoe City Council meeting Jan. 3 at 9am. Public
comments on non-agenda items — which includes SnowGlobe — are
taken at the beginning of the meeting.

City officials are also reading Lake Tahoe News, so comments
may be left on the various LTN stories; or write and/or call
the council or city official of choice.
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